
Did you explore            
Vermont’s Libraries? 

Tell us where you went and what you saw! 

 
Bring your passport back to the library  

before September 23 to be eligible for the statewide prize.  
(We’ll give it back!) 

All are welcome at the awards ceremony 
Brown Library in Northfield on October 1st at 2 pm. 

Sponsored by the Vermont Library Association.


